## Leah



Dear Humane Society staff:

My name is Leah, and I was adopted by my new family on December 31, 2011. When I was at the shelter my name was Rae. When my new mom and dad were visiting with me, they were thinking of names... and when my new dad said "Leah", I answered to it! So, that's the name they gave me, and I answer to it every time!

I was quite thin when they adopted me. I had only been at the shelter for a few days, so I hadn't gained much weight yet from being out on my own. I was also not feeling very well because I had just had surgery the day before. But I'm very healthy, and I've filled out... and my fur has finally grown in from my surgery.

My new home is very nice. I like it because there are stairs to run up and down, and two towers to climb and play on. There are also some really cool windows that I like to sit in to watch the birds, and the dogs next door. My new mom and dad bought me some toys too, that I love to play with.

I also have a new brother. His name is P.J. He's nice to me most of the time, but just like most big brothers, he sometimes doesn't want to play when I do, and he gets an 'attitude'. But my mom and dad have been very good about helping us get to know each other, and he lets me lick his head and sleep next to him. It's very nice to have a brother to play with.

I like to cuddle with my mom and lick her neck when she's holding me. Both my mom and dad give me a lot of love, and I am very happy in my new home.

My mom is attaching two photos to my letter... one is of just me (aren't I cute?), and one is of me and my new brother, P.J.

Thank you for finding me a wonderful new home!

Love, Leah

